CITY OF TORRINGTON
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING FOR SEWER CONSTRUCTION/EXTENSION AND CONNECTION ON MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2018 AT 6:30 P.M.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Torrington Water Pollution Control Authority will hold a continued public hearing on Monday, February 12, 2018 at 6:30 P.M. in the Auditorium at Torrington City Hall, 140 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut regarding an application for approval to construct/extend and connect a sewer transmission line to the City of Torrington’s existing sanitary sewer system.  The applicant is the Woodridge Lake Sewer District of Goshen, Connecticut.  The proposed construction/extension will start at the Torrington/Goshen town line on Goshen Road (Route 4) and continue down Goshen Road (Route 4) where it will connect to an existing interceptor sanitary sewer at Riverside Avenue in Torrington, Connecticut.
Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard on Monday, February 12, 2018 at 6:30 P.M. in the Auditorium at Torrington City Hall, 140 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut.  A copy of the application submitted by the Woodridge Lake Sewer District is on file and available for review in the Engineering Department located in Torrington City Hall, Room 307.
